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John Bishop 9F18/95
7111 Clinton Dr,

Houston, TX 77020

John;

I was a supervisor on a project for Alyeska Pipeline Service Company doing a upgrade of
the security detection systems at the bridge crossings.

We were instaliing grounding wire to the poles on the fence of the E field detection
system. When we started drilling and wapping the poles to autach the ground lugs for the
ground wire, we were using a drili bit and a tap up about every 8 to i0 poles. We decided
10 try the APL penetrating tube and this ended the deterioration of the bits and taps. In
tact we did over a hundred steel posts and the drifl and tap was stili OK, Aiso the driil
bits dtd not get hot and cut intg the pole niuch casier. And the tap was easier to thread
into the poie. ‘

This saved us quite a bit of time and expense of drills and taps by using the your APL

penetrating iube.

Sincerely

Lo Ao

Don Gibson
Project Supervisor




